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I am all for freedom in America, after all that’s what we all want, along with lower taxes. I am concerned with all of these
electric vehicles and the onslaught of variety of vehicle (bike, scooters, motorcycle, golf carts) on the roads by a wide age
groups. They are not following the NEW Utah State law. They are not safe for themselves or motorized registered
vehicles they are supposedly Sharing the road with. Not all the scooters these kids are riding have lights and reflectors.
These kids have not had the education to follow the rules of the road. The list of things these kids are doing are risking
their safety. I’m all for technology. Let’s use it safely.
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